
SAFETY RECALL 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission                   Post Until August 31, 2010 

RISK OF SUFFOCATION  
 

INFANTINO “SLINGRIDER” and “WENDY BELLISSIMO”  
BABY SLINGS 

 

                                     
                               SlingRider       Wendy Bellissimo Sling 
 
 
The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission warns parents and caregivers 
on the use of slings with infants younger than four months of age due to a risk 
of suffocation. 
 
This recall includes all Infantino “SlingRider” and “Wendy Bellissimo” infant 
slings sold at retailers nationwide and online at Amazon.com from January 2003 
through March 2010 for between $25 and $30. 
 
CONSUMERS SHOULD IMMEDIATELY STOP USING THE SLINGS AND 
CONTACT INFANTINO FOR A FREE REPLACEMENT PRODUCT, AND 
A RATTLE. 

 
 

(866) 860-1361  
(Monday through Friday between 8:00am and 4:00pm PST) 

Or register online at  

www.infantino.com 
 


